
																			 	
	

	
	

LARRY	ZABLOUDIL	-	SERTOMA	CLUB	MEMBER	
	
	
Larry	joined	the	Hastings	Sertoma	Club	in	1990	and	became	a	member	of	the	

Eight	Man	All-Star	Committee	in	1992.		In	his	early	years,	he	dedicated	his	

time	and	effort	to	selling	program	advertising	as	well	as	handling	game	day			

t-shirt	sales.		In	2003,	he	became	chair	of	the	All-Star	committee,	where	he	

served	for	the	next	11-plus	years.		During	game	week,	Larry	looked	most	

forward	to	lining	up	the	many	activities	for	the	players	and	coaches	and	

watching	life-long	bonds	of	friendship	develop.	With	each	year’s	festivities,		

he	took	great	satisfaction	in	using	the	All-Star	Week	platform	to	remind	

everyone	of	the	game’s	purpose	to	raise	money	for	the	hearing	impaired	

children	of	Nebraska.			For	several	decades,	Larry	was	a	key	volunteer	in	

making	each	All-Star	week	a	success	and	his	efforts	are	truly	appreciated.		

The	NEMFCA	thanks	him	for	his	25-plus	years	of	service	and	is	honored	to	

welcome	him	into	the	Eight	Man	Football	Hall	of	Fame	Class	of	2019.	

	
	

	
	

	
	

	


